
 
From: Briggs Shandy-Lynn (ONT)   
Sent: November-25-13 11:35 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc:  
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2013-0321 
 
I am adamantly opposed to any rate increase in our energy costs and am submitting 
this email accordingly.  I find what we pay already to be extremely high and to increase 
and increase will soon make it impossible to pay. 
 
Perhaps OPG should look into cutting costs elsewhere within the company, perhaps the 
inordinately high wages and benefits of your employees and inefficiencies that exist 
within, rather than yet again pinning rate increases on your customers.   
 
Respectfully 
 
Shandy Briggs 
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